
 
 

 
 

 
 
COVID-19 Vaccine Update #3: (January 29, 2021) 
 
Thank you for following our COVID-19 Vaccine Updates. The following are developments 
since our last posted update on January 22nd: 
 
FRRH Vaccine Clinic Details To-Date: 

 Dr. Jessica Partlow, FRRH Family Physician has begun providing virtual COVID-19 
patient consultation appointments to answer personalized patient questions specific to 
COVID-19 vaccines. Some patients have expressed concern or specific questions related 
to their medical history. Dr. Partlow has 15-minute virtual appointments available to 
FRRH patients by calling 834-3971 and requesting a vaccine consultation (choice of 
video telehealth or telephone available). 

 COVID-19 Vaccine Dose 1 & Dose 2 allocations are pre-established by the State for each 
vaccine site. Based on this system, both vaccine doses need to be administered at the 
same site. FRRH will receive both doses for each patient choosing to vaccinate at FRRH. 
Please plan to present at the same site for both vaccine doses. 

 On January 28th, Maine CDC announced that Maine’s Federally Qualified Health 
Centers, including Fish River Rural Health, will receive COVID-19 vaccines for patients 
in the coming few weeks 

 Although FRRH does not have an exact vaccine shipment date yet, please be assured that 
we will contact FRRH patients of record directly by telephone in accordance to Maine 
State guidelines as soon as we receive vaccine shipment confirmation.   

Maine CDC published a new COVID-19 dashboard. Please follow this link to track COVID-19 
vaccination progress in Maine: https://www.maine.gov/covid19/vaccines/dashboard 

 
o Further updates to follow as COVID-19 vaccine details develop 


